

Developing Character, Confidence and Commitment

Friday 3rd December

Dear Parents/Carers.

When the school is full of fairy lights and the carpets are covered in glitter, it can only mean one thing: the countdown to Christmas has begun!

Christmas Fair

This week, we will be hosting our first Victorian Christmas Fair. Whilst this will be a rather scaled back version than originally planned, our event will be held outside to ensure it is safe for all. Pupils have been working hard to produce crafts and festive goods to sell and some of our older pupils will be running stalls with games to participate in. We look forward to welcoming you all on Thursday from 3pm.



Christmas Jumper day and Jumper Exchange

On Friday 10th December we will be taking part in the National Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day. All our primary pupils are invited to swap their school jumper for a festive Christmas version. To support this our PTA have kindly arranged to set up a Christmas Jumper sale on both the 7th and 8th December. If you have any jumpers that no longer fit your child we would be grateful for donations.

Candy Grams

After the recent success with the recruitment drive from the PTA, it's wonderful to see a range of activities taking place for our pupils at Atlantic. On Tuesday the PTA will begin selling their candy grams. This will be an opportunity for pupils to send their friends a token of thought. Thanks to the TA for their kind support in offering a range of activities.

Reports

On Friday, reports were shared with parents via our SIMs app. We will be celebrating the successes of our students in a celebration assembly in the last week of term. If you have any questions or concerns in regards to accessing the SIMs app and your child's report please let us know via the contact form.

Enrichment

Last week, saw the last of our enrichment offerings. It's been wonderful to host a wide range of activities for pupils to attend. Our next enrichment choices will open during the first week of term.

Miss Heppell

We are accepting donations for our PTA Christmas Jumper Sale, from next week. Please send your child in with any clean, unwanted Christmas jumpers, tops or nativity outfits to be sold at school. These will be available to buy the following week with all proceeds going to our PTA. Thank you in anticipation.

December

7th - PTA begin selling candy grams

7th/8th - PTA Christmas Jumper sale at school

9th Christingle - Year 4 9th Victorian Christmas Fayre 10th Christmas Jumper Day

14th - Santa Dash Fun Run

15th - Christmas Lunch

15th - Christmas Crafts Afternoon

17th - Reception and Key Stage One Nativity (New date -Virtual)

17th - Staff Pantomime 17th - Class Christmas Parties

